


Goodbye Obama 
Class!



Hello from Leisel and Monika, 
we have missed you while in 

lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Obama class
we …

Learnt about the…Stone Age period Went on a local walk.

We took part in Drama work shops. We did cooking lessons

.



While you were in Obama class 
we…..

Observed and handled artefacts 
linked to the Egyptians ….

We have been creative in 
Literacy…..

Played….



Obama class, You have been a fabulous class to 
teach!!! I have some great memories with you 
all. I too will be moving upstairs and this will 
enable me to pop in and see all the work you 
have been doing with your new teacher. 
Stay safe during the summer and try to enjoy 
the break.  See you all in September.


